
Submitter: Patti McConville 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Oregonians are over taxed. I am retired and on a fixed income. An increase in taxes 

would place a burden on me. I don’t want to lose my home. If you need more money 

for “public safety “  perhaps you should cut the spending, trim the bureaucracy and 

stick to a budget like the rest of us do.  


